
Evening for Parents/Carers of children with  
ASD in School Years 4/5/6 

Thinking and planning for Transitions to  
Secondary School. 

What to look for in a Secondary School? 

How to support your child and the school to 
make the transition a success? 

 

This Workshop will be run by Jo Whitlock and team members  
from the Autism and Communication Teaching advisory services  

Tuesday 16th May 2017 
7:00-9:00pm 

Gade Community Room, Chaulden Junior School 
School Row, Hemel Hemsptead, HP1 2JU 

 
To book, please call Ashley Fabray, DSPL8 Administrator  

on 07525 917125 or email fabraya@kls.herts.sch.uk  
 

Places are limited – please book early to  
avoid disappointment!  

Please note that this course is only open to  
Dacorum parents/carers. 

 
 

  


